
  

The summer of ‘23 was filled 
with lots of fun for our residents. In July they were able to
attend Thursdays in Pella, the Bacon Buddies Pig Show
at the Southern Iowa Fair, and several supper outings. In
August they had a great time at  the  Iowa State Fair, the
BBQ Bash, and were able to attend a baseball game at
Principal Park. Thank you to our wonderful staff -
without your hard work and dedication our residents
would not be able to enjoy these activities. We
appreciate you so much!!!   
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Our Annual FWF BBQ Bash was
held on August 19. It was a very
warm day but the turnout and
fellowship were wonderful! Over
$8,000 was raised for our cause.
THANK YOU!!
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Do you view your material and financial resources as blessings that God has
entrusted to you to manage? Would you consider including FWF in your will,
to help provide long-term stability and growth, and to minimize estate taxes?
Please contact us if you would like to talk about how you can make a
significant difference, even after your death. 

 ESTATE PLANNING

2024 DESSERT DASH!
We are excited to announce that the 2024 Dessert

Dash will be held on February 9, 2024 at the

Vermeer Global Pavilion. This year’s event will be

bigger and better than ever! Our speaker for the

evening will be Mr. David Ring of David Ring

Ministries. Mr. Ring is a Christian evangelist and

motivational speaker who has cerebral palsy. You

can learn more about him at www.davidring.org.

Stay tuned for more details!  

www.forwardwithfaith.org  
E-mail: contact@forwardwithfaith.org
Like us on Facebook: 818forwardwithfaith

Contact Us
818 Forward With Faith
P.O. Box 672
Pella, IA 50219

 END OF YEAR GIVING
Thanks to all of you and your response to the ministry that God has put on
the hearts of the Board of FWF, we are able to build and operate these
homes. We are forever grateful and ask you to share in the joy that these
homes continue to give to the residents living in them and their families. If
you have any questions regarding year end giving, in kind donations or
serving with us, please feel free to contact any board member. We love to
share the vision and mission of FWF!


